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Dear Parents,

It is lovely to be writing this letter to welcome you all to Year 1. We are all looking forward to working with you this year. Our Year 1 team consists of Miss Cousins, Mrs Dean, Miss Parsonage and Mrs Jeffree. Miss Cousins works on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, and Mrs Dean on a Thursday and Friday.
As stated by Mrs Harrison and Mrs Guy in their email, we are continuing with a soft start to our day at 8.40am with a finish time at 3.00pm.

Year 1 will do PE on Friday afternoons. Please ensure that children come to school in their PE kit, they will wear it ALL day. As the weather gets cooler, black or navy jogging bottoms/leggings with the school hoody or sweatshirt are a good choice as most of our PE lessons will take place outside. 
Reading books and diaries will be issued during the first week, then will be changed on a Monday and Thursday. I would like to take this opportunity to stress how important it is for you to read with your child for a short time each day. Thank you to those of you who are already doing this regularly; this really will support your child’s reading progression and will have a positive impact on learning in other curriculum areas. When you have read with your child please sign their diary and return both the book and diary to school each day in their book bag. Each child’s reading develops at an individual rate and teachers in school regularly assess the reading of each child in class. We would like to stress that reading is not a race to get to the next level.

Inside the reading diary will be log-ins for Google Classroom, Mathletics, Numbots and Times Tables Rockstars.
Homework will be set on a Friday to be completed by the following week. A separate letter outlines homework in year 1.  

Detailed information about the year 1 curriculum can be found on the website under ‘Year 1 Knowledge Organisers’. As well as an exciting curriculum, we have a trip to Weaver Hall Museum to look forward to, where the children will learn about life as a Victorian child in the workhouse. 

We are really looking forward to working with you this year. If you have any questions, or wish to speak to either Miss Cousins or Mrs Dean, please feel free to approach us at the end of the day. Alternatively, you can call the school office or email to make an appointment.
Yours sincerely
Miss Cousins, Mrs Dean and the Year 1 team






Leftwich Community Primary School


Old Hall Road


Leftwich


Cheshire


CW9 8DH





Tel: 01606 800305


Email: admin@leftwichprimary.cheshire.sch.uk
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